
Board Briefs: Update from Kent City Schools Board of Education  
 
On July 21, 2014, a special board meeting was held at the Depeyster Board Office, at 
5:30 PM, and the Board took the following actions: 
 
INTRODUCTION OF VISITORS: 

• Tom Larkin introduced the Board to visitors. 
• Several visitors addressed the Board regarding the retirement pick-up paid by the 

Board for administrators. 
• Public comments were not in favor of retirement pick-up paid entirely by the 

Board. The Board explained that actions had to be taken by August 1, 2014, in 
order to begin limiting board-paid retirement pick-up. The Board also commented 
that further study is being conducted.   

 
CONSIDER PERSONNEL MATTERS: 

• The Board approved limiting the board-paid retirement pick-up for administrators 
in the School Employees Retirement System (SERS) to 10% as of August 1, 
2014. 

• The Board approved limiting the board-paid retirement pick-up for administrators 
in the State Teachers Retirement System (STRS) to 11% as of August 1, 2014. 

• The Board accepted the resignation of Longcoy teacher Laxmi Chari. 
 
MISCELLANOUS: 

• No miscellaneous items were brought before the Board. 
 
ADJOURN: 

• The Board took action to adjourn slightly before 6:00 PM. 
 

 
 


